
Sunday Worship 

Worship / 10:30 AM 

Devotional / 5:00 

“Are You God’s Friend or Foe?” 

Scripture Reading: Philippians 3: 18-20       

David Gray 

Dennis & Kay Rob-
inson 7/31 

Robert & Mandy 
Bradford 8/1 

 

Christine Pulliam 8/4 

Larry Neal 8/5 

Carl Burrus 8/6 

 

Todd & Cindy Khoury 8/6 

Steve & Sandy Rucquoy 
8/6 

       BIRTHDAYS &  

      ANNIVERSARIES 

12932 S. Elwood Ave 

PO Box 145 / Glenpool, OK 74033 

Office Phone: (918) 291-2211 

office@glenpoolchurchofchrist.com July 31, 2022 

• Rhiannon Overman, friend of Marlana 
Lingle, had a biopsy of a few tumors & is 
awaiting test results.  

• Prayers of comfort for the Hamrick Family 
as they said their earthly goodbye to Bill 
yesterday.  

• Dianna Hickman will have disc replace-
ment surgery on August 17th. Prayers for 
a successful surgery & smooth recovery. 

Last Week’s Contribution  

$4,359 

Contribution thru June 

$146,331 

Weekly 2022 Budget $5,206 

Budget thru June (26 weeks) 

$135,356 

ONLINE GIVING 

Members can setup donations online. 

glenpoolchurchofchrist.com/donate 

Welcome 
Guests & 
Visitors 

We are so happy to have you join us today! Please fill out a 
guest card & put it in the collection plate so we can have a 
record of your attendance. We have a cry room available if 
needed. One of our greeters would be happy to direct you. 

Long Term Prayers: Rene Hubbard—friend of Marcy Lingle (poor health), Eddie Whitchurch 
(tumors), Theresa Hall - Becky Byers' sister (chemo & radiation for lung cancer), Destiny Col-
lins (liver transplant recovery), Fredde Path, Toni O'Neal, Louis Hood, Jim Westhoff - friend 
of Devon Prescott (cancer treatment), Vada Skinner (terminal cancer), John Rampey 
(ongoing serious medical issues related to Covid), Marcia Hill (health issues), Cass Taylor - 
friend of Jennifer McCafferty (undiagnosed illness), Jesse Byers, John Rumley - friend of the 
Neals (hospice care), Dianna Hickman (severe arthritis in her back), Beverly Wagnon (lung 
cancer), Bill Haney (heart), Cheryl Williamson (cancer), Stephanie White (RSD), Barbara 
Vaughan, Billie English - Jennifer McCafferty's Sister (biopsy & cancer treatment op-
tions), Bob Burrus (cancer)  
Prison Ministry: Our student inmates (dealing with problems inside the prison as well as 
worried for their kids & families) 
Service Men and Women: Meagan Russell 

Join us for a fellowship meal following morning 
service. The 2nd contribution will be for Mark 
10. There will be no evening service.  



Classes for All Ages 

Sunday / 9:30 AM 

Sunday / 5:20 PM 

Wednesday / 7:00 PM 

Get Involved 

Find a program or area of service   

below and ask how you can help. 

ELDERS 

Todd Khoury 

Devon Prescott 

Jack Lierly 

MINISTERS 

David Gray, Pulpit Minister 

DEACONS 

Larry Killebrew, Senior Saints 

Johnny Riggs, Member Services 

Dennis Robinson, Inventory 

Bruce Rothell, Missions & Evangelism 

Steven Wetzel, Fellowship 

 

CHILDREN’S COORDINATOR 

Debbie Whitchurch 

 

 

 

 

 

PRISON MINISTRY COORDINATOR 

Susan Yeager 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR  

Jessica Khoury 

• Nursing Home Devo: Bruce Rothell  

Every 4th Sunday at 3:30PM 

• Ladies Midweek Bible Study:     

Earline Lierly & Jennifer Wetzel, 

Every 3rd  Wednesday at 10AM 

• Ladies Outreach: BJ Neal & Carolyn 

Prescott 

• Prison Ministry: Susan Yeager, 

Thursdays at 10AM 

• Mark 10: Debbie Whitchurch & 

Shawna Caddell 

• Senior Saints: Larry Killebrew 

                Quarterly on 1st Tuesday at 9AM 

TEACHERS & SERVICE VOLUNTEERS  

Reminder: if you will be absent, 

please arrange a fill-in for your 

class or service rotation. 

Join us Sunday August 7th at 2:00PM for a baby 
shower for Madeleine Albers & baby Benjamin. 
We are so excited to celebrate baby Benjamin's 
arrival! Madeleine is registered at Amazon & 
Babylist. A gift & card table is in the foyer for 
those who are unable to attend the shower.  

Join us Friday, August 5th @10AM 
For: An Armchair Tour of Albania 
Presented by: Hannah Dunlap 
Followed by: A salad luncheon hosted by Glen-
pool Church of Christ’s Ladies Midweek Bible 
Study  
*Please bring a salad or dessert 

It is with heartfelt sympathy that we share the 
news that our brother in Christ, Bill Hamrick, 
passed away Thursday July 14th. Our prayers are 
with Lenora & Family as they said their earthly 
farewell yesterday. Bill was a wonderful Christian 
example to everyone who had the pleasure to 
have an interaction with him. He will be missed 
dearly, yet the impressions he left behind will 
flourish for many more years to come. 
 
Cards can be sent to Lenora & Family at: 101 Oak 
Crest Hill Dr. Colleyville, TX 76034  

Bible class teachers needed for 
the Fall Quarter, if interested in 
volunteering please see Devon. 


